
 

Western North Carolina PSR 

Is making an urgent request for Concerned Citizens 

To send an email now to the Presidential Blue Ribbon Commission  

(  BRC@nuclear.energy.gov  ) Regarding  the Management of Nuclear Waste* 

If you use one of the sample messages as part or all of your message, consider adding a 
paragraph of you own.   Keep in mind the following hints: 

1. Pick one or more points from the following samples for your message.  
2. Express your thoughts and feelings in your own words.  
3. Don’t make your message long and wordy. 
4. You can excerpt one of more sentences from a sample and add to it. 
5. For more background see:  *The WNCPSR Fact Sheet, *read statements by Susan 

Corbett, Chair SC Sierra Club and the board of LWVSC (11/20/10) --  *both are brief 
summaries on our web site www.wncpsr.org. See also www.brc.gov/january_6-7 
meeting.html  for details of the last public meeting of The  Commission.  

Sample Letter 1: 

Distinguished Blue Ribbon Commission Members, 

Increasing the scope and amount of nuclear activities at the Savannah River Site is very 
alarming to me and my neighbors.  With so many safer and simpler ways available to generate 
electricity and knowing that many more jobs would be created for much less  investment, I 
strongly oppose sinking more of our tax payer dollars into nuclear programs. Please stop it! 

Sincerely, (name,city and state) 

Sample Letter 2: 

Distinguished Blue Ribbon Commission Members, 

     I don’t want any more of our taxpayer dollars plowed under in wasteful dangerous and 
radioactively poisonous nuclear programs. What is proposed a Savannah River Site is not 
needed,  it is ecologically unhealthy and must be ultimately phased out as nuclear weapons also 
are banished. Please do your part to help eliminate or at least minimize the SRS venture. 

Sincerely, (name,city and state) 
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Sample Letter 3: 

Dear Blue Ribbon Commission Members, 

   The traffic from hauling dangerous radioactive waste back and forth over our public highways 
that would result from the proposed Savannah River Site recycling venture is frightening and 
unacceptable to we who live along these roadways. We don’t want to be needlessly put in that 
kind of danger – unexpected highway crashes and spills happen all too often.  

    Phase out that radiation producing recycling site at SRS. Invest our taxpayer money in 
cleaner, healthier, safer green/alternative energy programs that also create many more jobs for 
the same dollar investment.  

 

Very truly yours (or Sincerely, or I remain), 

(name, city and state) 


